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What: DBQ Workshop
(Document-based Questions)

Who: All secondary social studies/history teachers who were unable to attend the trainings in 2013/2014.

When: 1st training is Thurs., Sept. 4
	     Follow-up is Thurs., Dec. 4

Where: Alvord’s Professional Development Center (PDC)

Why: To better understand the DBQ process. Ask your colleagues who attended this year; overwhelmingly they will say it’s one of the best trainings they’ve ever experienced! 


Materials will be ordered for anyone who did not receive them this year.
Questions: Please contact Jan Lafferty @ ISS
Save the Date
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